
 

 

Be SMART online                      

at Radley CE Primary School! 
 

 

Safe: Keep your personal information safe. 

Think carefully before sharing information 

or pictures. 

 

Meeting: Never arrange to meet an online 

friend because it can be dangerous. 

 

Accepting: Do not accept emails, messages 

and friend requests from people that you 

don’t know. If you receive a message that 

makes you feel uncomfortable, don’t reply! 

Instead, tell an adult that you trust. 

 

Reliable: Information on the internet may 

not be true. Not everyone online is who 

they say they are. 

 

Tell: If you feel uncomfortable or worried, 

tell an adult that you trust. 

 

You should follow these guidelines whenever you are 

using the internet (for work or fun activities and 

games) in and out of school. 
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